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Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

On behalf of the Chedoke Team and the NS4C Com-

mittee, thank you for attending our Meet the 

Teacher Night on September 14th, 2017.  The re-

sponse from our community was record breaking.  It 

was wonderful to see so many of families: 

 accessing the free BBQ 

 asking questions about our NS4C Campaign 

 visiting and supporting our Learning Commons 

through our Book Fair 

 making slime with our Mad Science Team 

 accessing Math Homework Help Online 

 speaking with our Community Partners including 

People's Church and the YMCA 

 

 

 

We are off to a great start!  The 2017/ 2018 school year has officially begun! 
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Meet the Teacher—September 14, 2017 

 

WHAT AN AMAZING EVENING !!! 
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